
 

 

 

 

 

December, 21, 2021 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
RE: ARI Herbal Conference 2022 

To Our Treasured ARI Community, 

I am again saddened to need to postpone the ARI International Conference for 

2022. 

The government restrictions on travel worldwide prevent us bringing in the world 

class international speakers and participants that we have come to expect at our 

ARI conference. In addition, local restrictions of the so-called “Green Pass,” 

which directly violate the Nuremburg Code, prevent us from holding a local 

conference. 

Please take the time to join our very active group on Telegram and our back up 

group on Signal to share with me what you want and need to keep your herbal 

knowledge growing so that we can consider our options for alternative offerings 

which may be helpful to you. 

Sending Warmth in the Cold, 

J. Rivkah Asoulin 

Founder and Executive Director 

Ancient Roots Israel 
 

https://t.me/+Ry0_KpQNCdsuXf_K
https://signal.group/#CjQKICdiVtcxRZfMmTaPwWgwzGjR1R1xddt0CUNcq6Nf55qCEhASvo_bJQEJQ_mTmcKM-YJo

